
I Sinéad McCann live in 217 Bundong Lane Lake Bathurst. I strongly object to Veolias 

proposed incinerator being built in Tarago.  

 

I believe that Veolias toxic industrial waste incinerator will impact the flora and fauna 

environment in such negative ways that we may never have what we have today for 

our future generations.  

 

I have every single right to have clean air and I don’t believe I will if the incinerator is 

built.  

 

I believe it will be a monumental mistake that will negatively impact the community 

and surrounds for generations come for health reasons.  

 

I have not made a reportable political donation.  

 

I acknowledge and accept the Departments disclaimer and declaration.  

 

Sinéad McCann  
 
 
--  

Sinéad McCann  

0425 264 739 

boyneequinehealth@gmail.com 
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